President’s Report 2021

As 2021 draws to a close | would like to sincerely thank the Management
Committee and all Members for your support throughout the year.

With the easing of COVID Restrictions we were able to return to Monthly
General Meetings with many informative Guest Speakers presenting on a wide
range of topics.

The Competition Flower Table at meetings has been a highlight with a
wonderful selection of flowers and produce. Thank you to Anita Futcher and
Lynda Reynolds for managing the Competition Table. Thank you to members
who participated and | encourage more members to participate in 2022.

A return to enjoying the friendships gained through participating in "Sip n Snip"
mornings at various members gardens was another highlight. Thank you to the
members who offered their gardens this year. | invite new members to offer
their gardens in 2022.

The Mystery Day Trip in October, originally planned by Dot Jupp and
subsequently organised and managed by Diana Begbie was definitely a
highlight. We look forward to offering more such trips in the new year.

The Spring Fair on the 2nd October attracted many visitors to Maleny and was
enjoyed by all who participated and attended. Thank you to the MGC Events
Team and Members for a wonderful day showcasing the Maleny Garden Club.

While there have been many highlights, there has also been sadness with the
passing of Rosemary Twidle and Audrey Brown, longtime members of the club.

As we move closer to the Festive Season | would like to extend BEST WISHES to
all Members & their Families 4 May YOU ALL have A JOYOUS CHRISTMAS and
A VERY HAPPY & HEALTHY NEW YEAR 4

Jan Maguire - President



